Hello Seasonal Campers! 
 
I wanted to reach out and let you know that as of this email, we are still on schedule to open on Friday, May 15, 2020 at 10am, under the strict CDC Guidelines as listed below:
 
▪️NO VISITORS 
▪️ONLY PEOPLE FROM THE SAME HOUSEHOLD ARE ALLOWED ON YOUR SITE, IN YOUR CAMPER & ON THE CAMPGROUND 
▪️NO PUBLIC BATHROOMS 
▪️NO SHOWER HOUSE 
▪️NO POOL
▪️NO TENT CAMPING 
▪️NO OFFICE/STORE/REC HALL 
▪️NO GATHERINGS OF ANY TYPE 
▪️MASKS MUST BE WORN WHEN YOU LEAVE YOUR CAMPSITE 
▪️MUST MAINTAIN 6’ SOCIAL DISTANCING AT ALL TIMES 
▪️LAUNDRY ROOM WILL BE OPEN, MUST WEAR GLOVES (NO QUARTERS WILL BE AVAILABLE, SO, BRING YOUR OWN).
▪️IF YOU ARE TRAVELING FROM OUTSIDE THE CAPITAL REGION (COUNTIES OF ALBANY, COLUMBIA, GREENE, RENSSELAER, SARATOGA, SCHENECTADY, WARREN & WASHINGTON) NOTIFY WARREN COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICES (518-761-6580) WITH YOUR NAME & CONTACT NUMBER, SO THAT PUBLIC HEALTH CAN PROVIDE EDUCATIONAL MATERIAL & INFORMATION ON LOCAL PROTOCOLS DURING THE PANDEMIC.
 
I will keep you informed either by a Facebook post or email if changes occur to any of the above listed restrictions.
 
I also do know, that many of you will have questions, I ask that you hold your questions until after the second email is sent outlining Opening Day procedures.
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